

NORTH CAROLINA PUBLIC STAFF UTILITIES COMMISSION

January 10, 2022

Ms. A. Shonta Dunston, Chief Clerk North Carolina Utilities Commission 4325 Mail Service Center Raleigh, North Carolina 27699-4300

Re: Docket Nos. E-2, Sub 1283 and E-7, Sub 1259

Joint Petition of Duke Energy Carolinas, LLC and Duke Energy

Progress, LLC

Dear Ms. Dunston:

On November 23, 2021, the Commission issued its Order Requesting Comments on Petition for Joint Proceeding in the above-captioned dockets, providing that initial comments may be filed on or before December 20, 2021, and that reply comments may be filed on or before January 10, 2022. The Public Staff has no reply comments. To the extent that the Commission allows additional comments following this round of reply comments, the Public Staff reserves the right to file comments at that time.

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions.

Sincerely,

Electronically submitted s/ Nadia L. Luhr Staff Attorney nadia.luhr@psncuc.nc.gov

Executive Director (919) 733-2435

Accounting (919) 733-4279

Consumer Services (919) 733-9277

Economic Research (919) 733-2267

Energy (919) 733-2267 Legal (919) 733-6110 Transportation (919) 733-7766

Water/Telephone (919) 733-5610